
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4th October 2024 
                     

 
Dear Parents, 
 
To help support our children expand their love and knowledge of Science, we have organised a trip to The 
Science Museum in London, on Tuesday 3rd December 2024. As well as having the opportunity to explore 
the museum, the children will also have access to the Interactive Gallery, ‘Wonderlab.’ 
 
To make the most of the day we will be leaving early so the children will therefore need to arrive at school 
at 7:50am. Traffic permitting, we will be back by 17:00. We have planned this trip with an early start, so that 
the children are able to participate in more activities during the day.  
 
All children will require a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please). If your child is entitled to a free school meal, 
and you would like the kitchen to prepare a packed lunch, please email lgill@bramingham.net.  Please 
ensure you email by Friday 15th November, so that the correct number of lunches can be prepared. 
 
All children are required to wear school uniform and comfortable shoes/ trainers. 
 
The cost of this trip is £19.50 and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of this amount.  As the trip is 
outside of normal school hours, a full consent form must be completed. 
 
Please log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution and return the consent 
form attached to this email, no later than Friday 22nd November. Unfortunately, if insufficient 
contributions are received the trip will not be able to take place.  
 
We hope you will agree this will be a fantastic learning opportunity for your child.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 
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